
 

22nd July 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Term dates  

Please be aware there is no nursery on 1st and 2nd September due to annual staff training.  

Nursery resumes on 5th September 2022 for all children. 

Extra sessions 

We have a few one-off extra sessions available for children attending the nursery. These sessions are fully payable, 
and funding cannot be used for these sessions. They are on a first come first serve basis and are limited.  

 
Learning at home 

TLC is an Essex campaign that looks to help parents, carers and families of young children support their children’s 
communication development and learn how to help their children gain the best start in life through playful learning 
at home. 

This site will regularly post a range of ideas, top tips and games to support children’s language, physical and 
emotional development. Its aim is to ensure children start school ready to explore, learn and make friends. 

Home - TLC (tlc-essex.info) 

 

Please do continue through the summer to use our library and enrich activates in the front entrance if you wish to.  

Throughout the summer, please email us a picture of you reading somewhere exciting or different. This can then  be  
displayed in our front entrance.  

 

Garden Areas 

As the warmer weather is upon us, we are improving the environments outside. If you have anything that you feel 
could help us do this, we would be very grateful i.e. large stones, soil, plants, old guttering, pots/pans, large brushes, 
garden toys etc…. 

Message from Emma  

Now that the end of the academic year has drawn to a close, I would just like to thank everyone for their support over 
the past year.  

A big “Thank You” to everyone that has brought gifts for the team and I, we are truly blow away by what we received.  

On behalf of the team thank you, we wish everyone a lovely summer. (For those children still with us through summer 
we have some exciting activities planned)!  

To everyone starting “Big School” It has been an absolute pleasure to have you at Newhall Nursery! Good luck and 
don’t forget to pop in or send us photos of your new uniform. 

We look forward to seeing everyone back together and welcoming new children to our nursery in September. 

https://www.tlc-essex.info/


Blossom  

 

     

 

Snowdrop 

This week in Snowdrop we have been making the most of the hot weather and have had lots of water play out this 

week. We started off with washing the babies and then having cups and saucers to make tea for our tea party to go 

with our story ‘The tiger who came to tea’. The children have enjoyed reading the tiger who came to tea and find it 

so so funny that the tiger ate all of the food. As the week has got cooler we have enjoyed being outside and playing 

lots of games.  

For all our term time children have a lovely summer break! 

         

 

 

Bluebell 

This week we have had a great week celebrating everything we have learnt in Bluebell after the past year. We have 

taken all of our work home and we are now ready to go to “Big School”! 

We wish everyone the very best for their exciting new adventures in Big School. 

 

 

Emma Pike 

Nursery Manager 

 

This week in Blossom room the children have shown a big interest in puzzles. We have been 
exploring all kinds of transport puzzles including fire engines! The children have enjoyed naming the 
parts of the vehicle and acting out the noises.  
 
We have also had lots of fun creating and decorating our own paper aeroplanes!  



 


